
From: cityclerk
Sent: Tue May 05 09:34:48 2020
To: Greene, Kirk
Subject: FW: City Council Agenda 5/4/20 Public Hearing I.1 20-087 Appeal of Conditional Use
Use Permit 5.94 Acres Parcel Southeast Corner of Yosemite Avenue and McKee Road
Importance: Normal

backup

-----Original Message-----
From: RoseMary Duran  
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 3:45 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@cityofmerced.org>
Cc: Ben Duran 
Subject: City Council Agenda 5/4/20 Public Hearing I.1 20-087 Appeal of Conditional Use Use
Permit 5.94 Acres Parcel Southeast Corner of Yosemite Avenue and McKee Road

Dear City Council:
We are asking you to consider modifying the permit to reflect Michael Belluomini’s Opinion Article
published in today’s Merced Sun Star: Former Merced city council member says too units planned
in apartment project. We believe the Permit is a violation of the General Plan and would create
congestion and noise in a residential area. Specifically, we are asking the Council to follow the
General Plan which allows for 24 units per acre and not to allow a third story on any of the
buildings.
Thank you for your consideration,
Benjamin & RoseMary Duran

Merced, CA 95340
Sent from my iPad
[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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